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BY EMAIL and RESS 
 
November 19, 2012     
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4  
 
Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2012-0064 – THESL 2012-2014 IRM – Technical Conference  
 
Pursuant to Procedural Order #3, this letter is to provide notification to the Board and Toronto 
Hydro-Electric System Limited (“THESL”) that the School Energy Coalition (“SEC”) intends to 
seek clarification at the Technical Conference on evidence and interrogatories responses 
relating to issues 1.2, 1.3, 1.4, 2.1, 2.2, 2.4 and 4.2.  
 
To aid THESL in its preparation, SEC will seek clarification on the following specific areas and 
evidence, but that does not preclude the possibility of asking additional questions in other areas. 
 

 Manager’s Summary 
 Letter to the Board, dated October 31, 2012 
 Recognition of 2011 year-end rate base 
 THESL’s approach to the ICM 
 THESL’s approach to capital planning and spending 
 Project prioritization 
 Underground Infrastructure and Equipment  
 Overhead Infrastructure and Equipment – Overhead and Rear Lot Construction 
 Station Infrastructure and Equipment – Stations Circuit Breakers  
 Bremner TS 
 Hydro One capital contributions  
 Fleet capital 
 Implementation and effective date 
 Future applications 



 

 

 

 
Yours very truly, 
Jay Shepherd P.C. 
 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
Mark Rubenstein 

 

cc:  Applicant and Intervenors (by email) 
 


